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09 July 2021  
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
It has been another extremely busy week but now the end is in sight.  We are busy making preparations for the 
start of term and I will be writing to you with further details next week.  In the meantime I would just like to 
wish you a brilliant weekend, and fingers crossed for a victory after 55 years.   
 
Year 7  
This has been a week of two halves for the year 7s. Well done to those of you who have been working hard at 
home.  We are very much looking forward to having you back in school on Monday.  Next week brings a mixture 
of the Spanish side completing their CAT tests, an afternoon of sports for the house challenges & finally we have 
the much anticipated Year 7 celebration trip to Paultons Park on Friday. I don’t know who is more excited - me 
or the Year 7s! I will send out next week a parent mail next week with all the information about timings etc. I 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend & enjoy the football on Sunday. 
Miss Murchie, year 7 Guidance Manager 
 
Inset Day - 15th July  
A reminder that our final inset day for this academic year is on Thursday July 15th.   
 
Last day of term 
Our last day of the Summer term is Friday 23rd July. As is tradition, pupils will be leaving school to start their 
Summer break at 12 noon.   
 
Timetables  
Next week is WEEK A on your lesson timetables.   
 
Art  
In the Art Department Year 10 have worked hard completing their five hour mock examination and as you can 

see the standard is high. A huge well done to everyone in Year 10 Art GCSE! 

Adam 10C      Hannah 10D 
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Year 9 have also worked extremely hard in completing all coursework before we end this academic year. The 

dedication in lessons and consistent attendance to Art Clubs has been impressive. Well done Year 9 what a 

great start to your GCSEs! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Yut 9C           Thomas 9D 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
Matthew  
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